

## We Partied Down at the Regency

This years Christmas Party was at the Regency Hotel. We were served Prime Rib and Halibut, with all the usual side dishes. Several of us missed the reasonable priced drinks we had grown accustom to purchasing at the Eagles Lodge. Otherwise it was an enjoyable meal.

Every year it is interesting to find out what the 'hot' item(s) will be. This year it was a set of folding camp chairs, a tool kit, and a large music box snow globe. Alan and Beccy started with the chairs and June Sidars took them home. Bill Chace had the tool kit several times and Sean Miller (a friend of Curtis Nash) took it home. Tracy Jo opened the snow globe and spent most of the evening chasing it and ?? ended up with it. One of the last gifts to be opened was definitely intended for a man. Carl Jeglum got it. Maybe he

will were it to the next meeting he attends. On a final note, as we were gathering our belongings to leave, ?? traded Tracy's ahoogha horn for the snow globe. Talk about the Christmas spirit.



## New Officers Sworn In

Through the usual ceremony and a new tradition implemented by Sherry, this years officers were sworn in. They are:

Jerry Krier, President Mark Cosson, V.P. Georgia Berry, Secretary Ruth Hill, Treasurer Sherry Camarata, V.T

## **Yearly Dues**

Those of you who were not at the Christmas party need to pay your National and VLNAACA yearly dues. It is \$41 for singles and \$56 for couples. You can send your payment to:

Sherry Camarata 3427 Jeremy Lane North Pole AK 99705

## January's Meeting

Being as no one has let me know where it is to be held and no one answers the Hot Tamale phone, I have made arrangements for the January meeting to be at Mama C's of Moose Creek (490-0145). The social @ 6 pm, dinner @ 6:30 pm, and meeting @ 7:45 pm. We will be ordering off the menu.

"The human brain is like a railroad freight carguaranteed to have a certain capacity but often running empty."

-- Anonymous